
Bachteler, James J 

From: Walsh , J Doyle 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, April 04, 2017 11 :33 AM 
John Pierce 

Subject: RE: Regarding the April 11 meeting 

Mr. Pierce- thanks for reaching out on this. I'll be sure the other offices get a chance to see this. Please let me know if I 
can assist with anything else. Have a great week, 

-Doyle 

Jordan Doyle Walsh 
Office of Commissioner Janet C. Long 
Chair, Pinellas Board of County Commissioners 
Phone: 727-464-3365 

From: John Pierce [mailto:jdpiercejd@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 3:42 PM 
To: Long, Janet C; Gerard, Pat; Justice, Charlie; Eggers, Dave; Seel, Karen; Morroni, John; Welch, Kenneth 
Subject: Regarding the April 11 meeting 

Dear Commissioners: 

I have applied and interviewed for the position open on the Pinellas Housing Finance Authority, which I 
understand is up for a vote by the whole commission at your meeting on April 11. I very much appreciate being 
considered for this position, and would be honored to give back to the community in this way. 

You may recall that I was the lone Libertarian at your meeting with the federal delegation, which was a pleasure 
to attend. A friend asked if he could write a Letter of Recommendation on my behalf and you will find it 
attached. Thank you for your consideration and the good work you do. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Pierce, Esq. 
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